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  ‘Dear God, Help me to respect those around me and the difference and similarities we    possess. Guide me 

to show them in different ways how much I appreciate them and the qualities they have.  Amen’                                

Winwick CE Primary 

News 

11th January 2019  

Reception: Harry B 

Year 1: Zac B 

Year 2: George N 

Year 3: George I 

Year 4: Oscar S 

Year 5: Ruby R 

Year 6: Rory H 

Welcome back everyone; we hope you have had a wonderful Christmas time and  

we wish you all the very best to you and your families for 2019. This half term 

our school value is Respect and Reverence.  We have Pinged out our half termly 

Values Newsletter and are encouraging the children to complete the Home 

School Challenge. The pictures will be placed on our main Values board and will 

be shared during weekly Worships. Please support your child in completing this 

challenge; it would be great to see lots of these come in and see who they think 

is worthy of Respect and why.  This week, we have welcomed Mr Nathan       

Henaghen to our Winwick team, who is joining us as Assistant Headteacher and 

as our Reception class teacher.  He has already met with a number of parents and is enjoying his first week with 

us at Winwick.  I’m sure you will join me and the rest of the team in welcoming him to our Winwick family.        

Mrs Dymond and all the team at Winwick CE                                                

Reception: Eliza W 

Year 1: Leni J 

Year 2: Clayton C 

Year 3: Imogen B 

Year 4: Missie D M 

Year 5: Isaac E 

Year 6: Madeleine H 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders   

Please see all diary dates for the Spring term which have been sent out BEFORE Christmas and are also on our website.  

 17/01/19 9.30am Year 6 at Church for Worship: all are welcome to join our service 

 21/01/19 5pm Year 2 and Year 6 SATs information evening. Please come and find out about what your children will be  

doing over the next term and when their statutory testing will take place.  

 24/01/19 9.30am Year 3 at Church for Worship: all are welcome to join our service 

 24/01/19 Year 5&6 Athletics Tournament at Culcheth 

 25/01/19 2.30pm Parental Handwriting Workshop 

 28/01/19: Safety Week in school for all children 

 29/01/19 8.30am Parental meeting for Years 5&6 before the Puberty Talks; 9.30am Puberty Talks for Year 5&6  

pupils in school  

 30/01/19: Pupils and staff receiving the Gold Award for PE.  

 20/03/19 : Class Photos—date change PLEASE NOTE  

 

 

 

 

Reception  96.7% 

Year 1  94.4% 

Year 2  91.4% 

Year 3  91.2% 

Year 4  96.0% 

Year 5  94.5% 

Year 6  94.6% 

Remember our target is to be 

above 97%!  

Attendance 

Star Award    

Headteacher Awards: Lots of 

children came back with a 

superb attitude to learning. 

Sharni P has gained it for 

super phonics work, Harry S 

for brilliant RE writing and 

Isaac M for making all the 

right choices. EVEN George’s 

Dad got one this week for 

being a superstar in his 

WORK!  

 

Reading Champion Winners:  Reception with 70% 
NB We would like to encourage the children to read at least 4 times a week. 

Reception: Joseph W 

Year 1: Isla R 

Year 2: Isabella B 

Year 3: Olivia B 

Year 4: Ruby Jo LH 

Year 5: Tamsin H 

Year 6: Charlotte C 

Overall Star of the week Keira Mc 

Admission Arrangements 2020-2021       Schools in Warrington are proposing to make changes to their admission arrangements for 

pupils joining from September 2020. Please visit the Council’s website for more information.  

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/consultations  

Proposed arrangements for admission to our school are available to view or download from our website. For a paper copy, please 

speak to the school office.   The consultation period runs from 6 December 2018 until 31 January 2019. 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/consultations

